
  
CEANTAR BARDASACH CHATHAIR CHILL CHAINNIGH 

MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF KILKENNY CITY 

 

                                                                                                           09th February, 2024 

TO:  EACH MEMBER OF MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF KILKENNY CITY 

 

A Chara, 
Toghairetar leis seo tú chun freastal ar Chruinniú Míosúil Cheantar Bardasach Chathair Chill 
Chainnigh a thionólfar le treoir ón gComhairle Joe Malone, Méara,a thionólfar i Seomra na  
Comhairle, Halla na Cathrach ar 13 ú Feabhra ,2024 ag 2.30pm. chun an gnó a dhéanamh mar atá 
leagtha amach thíos.   
 
You are hereby summoned to attend the January Monthly Meeting of the Municipal District 
of Kilkenny City convened by direction of Cllr. Joe Malone, Mayor, to be held in Council 
Chamber, City Hall on Tues  13th February, 2024 at 2.30pm for the transaction of the 
business as set out hereunder.   
 

Mise le meas, 

Anne Maria Walsh 
Meeting Administrator. 
 

CLÁR/AGENDA 
 
 
 

1. A Dhaingniú Miontuairiscí Cruinnithe - Confirmation of Minutes of Meeting 
 

Minutes of Monthly Meeting held on 12th January, 2024 (copy enclosed). 

2. Cúrsaí thabhairt ar aghaidh Ordú ón Méara - Matters brought forward by direction 
of the Mayor.  

 

3. Áthghiniúint Uirbeach – Butts Area Regeneration-  Presentation 
 

4. Boithre – Roads Monthly Update. 
 

5.  Fógraí Rúin - Notices of Motion. 
 

   4(24):  Proposed by Cllr Eugene McGuinness. 
 “To ask Kilkenny County Council to fully utilise and improve green areas within its 
control in the City by providing more accessible pathways, seating and playground 
facilities, particularly in areas such as Loughboy Park, Pococke Park and the Closh.” 
  

      5(24) : Proposed by Cllr John Coonan. 
 “That a pedestrian crossing & traffic calming measures be put in place at the following 
locations: 
 A. Between the Castlecomer Road roundabout near the new service station and the 
Kilkenny City bus stop adjacent to Glenbawn. 
B. At New Road, between Greens Bridge and the Castlecomer New Road roundabout.”  
 
 
 
 

 
6(24) :  Proposed by Cllr John Coonan. 



“That the restoration of the deteriorated patio and footpaths at Upper Patrick street opposite 
the St John of God School be undertaken as a matter of priority for school children, 
pedestrians and residents in the area.” 

 
 
7(24:)” Proposed by Cllr Eugene McGuinness. 
“To ask Kilkenny County Council to consider installing an additional pedestrian crossing 
on the town side of the Johnswell road, close to the bus stop to help facilitate school going 

children crossing to and from the estates of Lintown, Beechlawns and Rosewood.” 
 

  
 

6. Aon Ghnó Eile  -  Any Other Business. 
 


